PHASED WIDER OPENING OF SCHOOLS FROM JUNE 1ST 2020

Dear Parents.

We hope all of our families are well.

This afternoon I will be part of an on-line meeting of Liverpool Headteachers looking at the safest and most supportive way to plan our children's phased return to school.

Following this meeting, Our Senior Leadership Team will be meeting to discuss, and risk assess, how best to ensure that parents, carers, staff and pupils are confident that the return to school is safe and has been thought through properly.

The Risk Assessment and Plan we complete will consider, amongst other important issues:

- How we will effectively implement social distancing throughout the school and the school day
- How we will consistently reduce the risk of infection and contamination through the use of PPE and thorough cleaning of the school building and its resources
- The provision of emotional support for children and staff
- Continued provision of online resources for home schooling for those children in Years 2, 3, 4 and 5

When considering the best way forward it would be useful for the SLT and Governors to understand the questions parents and careers would like answered in order to feel confident about sending their children back to school. Please email: businessmanager'ourladysbishopeton.com

Whilst, we won't be able to respond to individual concerns, they will be considered and addressed, if possible, through our Risk Assessment and Planning process.

It would also help if parents in Reception, Years1 and Year 6 could inform the school if they **do not intend to send their child back into school on 1**st **June** as this will impact on decisions about classes, teachers and teaching spaces.

As soon as we are able we will send a further update.

Take care.

Our Lady's Bishop Eton Team